

Kings Norton Girls' School & Sixth Form Selly Oak Road Birmingham West Midlands B30 1HW

T. 0121 675 1305 F. 0121 675 2514

E. enquiry@kngs.co.uk
W. www.kngs.co.uk

Headteacher Mrs Nicola Raggett GLCM (Hons)

Dear Year 13 Students, Parents and Carers,

Wednesday 7th July 2021

## **Results**

Students will be emailed their A Level results to their school email address, from 8:30am on **Tuesday 10th August 2021**. Please ensure your device is able to open PDF's. Unfortunately, due to data protection regulations we are unable to give results out by telephone.

Appropriate support will be available to students regarding their results; the relevant contact information will be supplied in the email that is sent with results.

## **Appeals**

The Joint Council of Qualifications (JCQ) confirmed that all students have the right to appeal their Teacher Assessed Grades. Appeals can only be submitted on the grounds of administrative or procedural errors. Appeals will not be accepted because students are not happy with their grade. Appeals will only be accepted directly from students, from their school email account.

Further information about our appeals process will be issued with results. The process will have a number of formal stages from clerical checks to submission of evidence to awarding organisations.

Our Teacher Assessed Grade's centre policy, Teacher Assessed Grade processes for each subject and JCQ/OFQUAL guidance can be found on the school's website: <a href="https://www.kngs.co.uk/about-us/examinations/">https://www.kngs.co.uk/about-us/examinations/</a>. We encourage you to familiarise yourself with these documents before results day. The appeal form will also be available on the website, this will be linked in the results email that students receive.

## **Autumn Series**

The Government have confirmed that due to the cancellation of examinations this year, students will have the opportunity to sit examinations in November/December 2021 if they are unhappy with their grades. Students will be eligible to enter for this series if they've received a grade this summer. The exams will be in their normal format, with no adaptations. The usual arrangements for appeals and reviews of marking will apply to the exam series. A replacement certificate will be issued to a student showing the higher of an autumn 2021 or summer 2021 grade if a student requests this. We are still awaiting further details on this and will be able to provide more information on Results Day.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

**Miss Chloe Welch** 

**Exams Officer & SEND Administrator** 

